
Get those Maths eyes ready, we have a competition for you!!  
 
On Friday 5th February, it is NSPCC Number Day and to raise awareness of the charity 
and to celebrate all things mathematical we are asking our lovely pupils to find the 
maths out there in the real world and send a photo into school with a caption or brief 
sentence describing it. It can be a picture of the everyday maths at home/school such 
as measurement in the kitchen or geometry in the garden or they can use their daily 
walk to find some outdoor maths.  
 
Photos should be sent to the following email address along with the pupil's name and 
class. Prizes will be awarded to each Key Stage! 
 
5b@park.blackpool.sch.uk 
 
Please send a photo in by Wednesday 3rd February to allow the judging to take place. 
The winners will be announced on the Friday. 
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